133282 Allan Park Rd.,
R.R.#1,

Hanover, Ont.

N4N 3B8
519-364-6083

sdlenk(@bmts.com

Thursday May 3 2007

Reference Board File .number EB-2007-0050

Dear 1\/1s,.)fzxﬁﬁ6
I am writing with regard the above ref. File number. Having received

information of Hydro One Networks™ Section 92 Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement
Application, and having attended the information session in Hanover, I am writing to let you
know that as an adjacent property owner I wish to be kept informed of all proceedings forthwith.

Yours Sincerely,

J/@,—L, %«wk

Diana Lenk(Mrs.)



